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Hi everyone, 
It’s been a very busy few months and we haven’t had a 
chance to write our newsletter for a while. We hope you 
enjoy reading all our news and you all have a great summer 
break when the time comes. 
Pupils of the Senior Room 
 
The Extension  
In the coming days the builders will start preparing for 
our new extension which will be as big as the e
school. The builders will be fencing of part of the field to 
let the trucks enter and exit safely.  
The builders will make a different entrance to the pitch 
for us by cutting through of the wall. After that they will 
move the wash station and the oil tank, so they can 
demolish M.S Lee’s room and the old boiler room
The time frame for 
the extension is 
supposed to be nine 
months. We hope the 
building will be closed 
in before we return 
from our Summer 
Holidays on the 1st of 
September. Cairínn, 
Ryan & Joseph 
 
Monster Quiz 
On the 14th of May the senior room took part of the 
Credit Union Monster Quiz. It was presented by T
FM’s DJ, Fergal Darcy. We went into groups of four 
five. It was very interesting. Two teams that tied 
points but Ms. Doherty gave sweets to everyone.
 
The Mouse 
A mouse came into the school on the 
day of the Credit Union Quiz on the 
14th of May. A lot of students ran out 
of the room including Ms. Doherty! 
But Gabriel, Joseph and Aidan 
rescued the mouse and released it 
into the field in a Santa hat. David 
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Tests 
Last week every pupil from 1st class to 6th class 
standardised tests in Maths and English.
 

 
Hurling 
We have had 4 weeks of hurling coaching. Our
been enjoying playing hurling and some people play out
of school. Our coach is called 
lots of schools in Clare. He bring
him but people can bring their
with the cones. We love doing it every Wednesday
On the 24th May Tubber Tigers had a launch party and all 
the people who joined hurling celebrated.
place in Tubber on Tuesday evenings.
 
 
Incredible Edibles 

 
During lockdown 
we were doing 
Incredible 
Edibles. Ms. 
Doherty sent us 
some vegetable 
seeds so we could plant them at home after we returned 
to school we planted potatoes, strawberries and flowers
We also did the innocent big grow we all had a choice to 
plant peas, spinach, salad leaves 
carrot seeds late, as the weather had been too cold and 
they are just beginning to grow now. Kathellyn
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School Tour  
On the 8th of June the whole school will be going to the 
Burren Farm Experience. The activities will be split into 3 
parts; a fairy trail, taking care of the animals and learning 
about biodiversity. There will also be a picnic. I am looking 
forward to taking care of the animals the most.
For our tour we will be 
need sunscreen, a 
raincoat, a picnic and 
suitable clothing. We 
were meant to go last 
year but Covid 
restrictions stopped it. 
Everyone is excited to 
go and it will be a lot of 
fun. Eimear & Kieran 
 
School Inspection 
On Tuesday 1st of June Boston National School had an 
inspector come to the school to see if we were following 
the Covid guidelines. She was very happy with us. We were 
relieved. 
 
Vets in the Junior Room 
The pupils in the 
Junior Room are 
learning all about 
being a vet. They 
brought in 
stuffed animals 
and role-played 
check-ups, 
administering 
medicine and lots 
more. Julie 
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Zara who owns “The Ultimate 
us drama on Tuesdays and Thursdays for 1 month
4th class have a session and so do 5
last 1 hour and we do them twice a week 
of the corona virus. We do lots of different exercises to 
warm up the body, and we are looking forward to our next 

session with Zara.
 
Active School Week 
We will have our Active School week during our last week 
of term 21st-25th of June. We will have lots o
and hope to finally raise our Active Flag. All we need now 
is sunshine.  
 
Long weekend 
On Friday the 4th June we have an extra long we
from Friday to the Monday, we hope the
nice and everyone will enjoy it.
 
Thank you 
A huge thank you to our wonderful school community
teachers, cleaner, secretary, Board of Management, 
parents and neighbours for your continued support. 
 
Summer Holidays 
On the 25th of June we will get our summer holidays 
We will return to school on the 1
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